
 

 
 

Supplementary Information for parents about Covid-19 

This addition to our attendance policy is for use as children return to school in 
September 2020 and during the risk of COVID-19 infection. 

This is in place to ensure that as a school community, we work together to keep 
us all as safe as possible; physically and emotionally. Due to the new challenges 
we face with regards to class groups, social distancing and hygiene, it is 
absolutely essential that parents fully engage with school with regards to their 
child’s attendance at school.  

To help keep ourselves, our friends and family safe, we:  

 Stay at home if we have symptoms of coronavirus & 
telephone school 

 Stay at home if someone in our household has symptoms 
& telephone school 

 Arrange to have a test 
 Keep school informed about any coronavirus tests & 

results of these tests 
 Keep school informed of any changes to your phone 

number & emergency contact details 
 Follow government guidance and keep school informed 
 Telephone school before returning following coronavirus 

 
 
 


